
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

(For May 31-June 3: please read “Liturgy”) 

1st Saturday of the month 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday      10:30am 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

  

9:00am 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ                                                      29 May 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“Give them something to eat yourselves.” 

First Reading:  Genesis 14.18-20 

“Melchizedek brought out bread and wine.” 

Responsorial Psalm. 
You are a priest forever, according to the order of Melchizedek. 

Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 11.23-26 

“As often as you eat this bread and drink the cup, you proclaim the Lord’s death until he comes.” 

Gospel:  Luke 9.11b-17 

“All ate and were filled.” 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

Dorothy Bailey, Vicky Dziekan; Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran, Maureen Prashad & Ben Perri. 

Prayers for the deceased. Donna Poelking 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Celebrate the Feast of the Sacred Heart  
Save this date!  Fri, June 3rd, 2016 

 

To mark this special occasion we will 
begin the evening with a rosary 
procession at 5:30pm to bless all the 
cars in the parking lot. Immediately 
following the procession, Mass will begin 
in the Church at 6pm with a BBQ to 
follow.  

 

The Parish will provide the protein and the beverages. 
The side dishes and desserts will be pot luck style.  
 

We will have music and various celebrations into the 
evening.  Donations for the event can be received at the 
collection during 6pm Mass.  
-5:30 pm –Procession and Car blessings 
-6 pm Mass 
-7 pm BBQ and festivities. 

Weekday Mass 

Please note: 
 

There will be no weekday Mass from Tues, May 31 to 
Thurs, June 2 as priests from our Diocese will be having 
their Annual Priests Retreat. Mass at St Andrew’s 
Cathedral will be as usual: 8am & 12:10pm.  
 

*Mass on Friday, June 3 will be at 6:00pm only* 

First Saturday of the Month 
 

There will be a Mass on Saturday, June 4th at 9:00am. 

Sacramental Prep  Thank you 
 

Congratulations to the young people from Sacred Heart 
Community and those from the Korean community who 
were confirmed and received their first Holy Communion 
on Saturday, May 21.  
It was a beautiful service celebrated together. 
 

Thank you to Sacred Heart parishioners for being prayer 
partners and supporting their journey. Thank you also to 
everyone involved with the liturgical celebration and the 
reception. Peace & blessings to all —Miriam Podmoroff 
—————————————————————————- 
Joy of Love 
 

Come and See! 
Pope Francis’ new letter on the “Joy of Love” is profound 
and life giving. Mr. Glen Palahicky, Director of Religious 
Education, will animate reflection on this letter at  
St Joseph the Worker on Wed, June 8  7:00pm-8:30pm. 

St Patrick’s Church 
 

Fri June 10, 7:30pm at St Patrick’s Church enjoy the live 
multimedia drama presentation of Faustina: Messenger of 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A

L
E

N
D

A
R

 Monday 30 May Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

Thursday 2 June Set-Up for Feast Day Parish Hall Whole day 

Friday 3 June Procession & Car Blessing 
Mass  
BBQ & festivities 

Carpark 
Church,  
Parish Hall and Courtyard 

5:30pm 
6:00pm 
7:00pm 

Saturday 4 June Youth Group Parish Hall 6:00pm 



 

 

Divine Mercy. Performed by Maria Vargo. Admission is 
$10. Suitable for ages 13yrs & up. Info? Call St Patrick’s 
@ 250-592 7391. www.divinemercydrama.com 
—————————————————————————- 

Men’s Breakfast Canceled 
 

Our final Men’s Family Breakfast is canceled due to low 
registration. Our breakfast will commence in fall. 
Contact: Men's Breakfast Group info@mfaff.org  
—————————————————————————- 

2016 SH’s Christian Charity  Bazaar & Raffle 

Saturday, November 5. 
 

This bazaar is our major fund raiser for the many charities 
our parish supports. We are very grateful for your 
contributions in the past and will appreciate your help 
again this year. Larger cash prizes attract more ticket 
buyers, so again this year we are asking for cash 
donations of $25 or more. These donations will be 
combined to make larger cash prizes. 
 

Please make cheques payable to “Sacred Heart Church” 
and note in the memo line that it is for the “Raffle”. 
Income tax receipts will be issued. We look forward to 
your support! Deadline for donation is June 19. 
 

If you have questions, please call: Walt: 250-658-5044, 
Georgina: 250-727-2615 or Susan : 778-433-0199. 

St Patrick’s Parish  “Mental Illness in Adults” 
 

Allan York, who has a Masters Degree and 48 years of 
experience in counselling will be speaking on Tue, June 7 
from 7:00pm - 7:45pm in Our Lady of Lourdes Hall. Allan 
will be discussing the effects of mental illness on spouses 
and family, the stigma and importance of honest 
communication regarding this illness, and accessing 
support services. A brief question period will follow.  
—————————————————————————- 

Diocese of Victoria 
 

From the office of Dr. Moira McQueen, LLB MDiv PhD, 
Executive Director of the Canadian Catholic Bioethics 
Institute: 
YouTube - Catholic Bioethics Moments 
 

Catholic Bioethics Moments are brief videos with 
theologians Drs. Moira McQueen and Bridget Campion of 
the Canadian Catholic Bioethics Institute explaining 
Church teaching about mainstream issues in bioethics. 
The themes of the videos have been selected from the 
most frequently-asked questions we receive. 
 

The inaugural series, End-of-Life Care, examines 
“Death”; “Forgoing Treatment”; “Euthanasia and 
Physician-assisted Suicide”; and “The Principle of Double 
Effect.” Videos on “Palliative Care”; “Pain Relief at the 
End of Life”; “Donation of Vital Organs”; and “Conscience” 
will be available next. 
 

This YouTube channel is devoted to providing education 
about Catholic Church Teaching and the Catholic 
response to the complex issues in bioethics.  
 

For more information visit www.ccbi-utoronto.ca, or the 
Catholic Bioethics Moments YouTube Channel. 
 

From the local office of Canadian Catholic 
Organization for Development & Peace: 
94 Calls for Justice 
 

June 2nd marks the one-year anniversary of the release 
of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s 94 Calls to 
Action. They are viewed as a way for Canadians to 
redress the legacy of residential schools and advance the 
process of Canadian reconciliation.  
 

Events are being planned across Canada in provincial 
capital cities, marking this anniversary and demonstrating 
that Canadians are paying attention to these Calls to 
Action and expecting all parties named to respond and 
take action.  
You are invited to a TRC 94 Calls to Action event at the 
front grounds of the Legislature 11:30am – 1:00pm on 
Thursday, June 2nd. 
—————————————————————————- 

2016 Diocesan Family Conference 

Important update 
 
 

Sadly, our dear Fr Clair has taken ill and will not be able 
to join us this Aug 12-14 in Nanoose Bay. 
 

Our new keynote speaker is Sr John Mary Sullivan FSE, 
from the Office of Life, Marriage and Family for the 
Archdiocese of Vancouver. Sr Sullivan, a graduate of the 
John Paul II Institute for Studies on Marriage & the Family 
in WA, D.C., worked as a family therapist for 8  years.  
 

As a Franciscan Sister of the Eucharist, she is passionate 
about all things family; marriage preparation, fertility 
awareness and natural family planning, personal 
formation, marriage enrichment, and parenting. 
 

Bp Gary, Fr Stephen and Fr Dean will join us too as we 
pray, play and deepen our family relationships.  Register 
@ rcdvictoria.org or email: reine_and_ian@hotmail.com  

Vacation Plans  AUTOMATIC DEBIT 
 

Automatic Debit is available for parishioners wishing to 
have their Sunday Offering debited directly from their 
bank account on a monthly basis. 
 

Vacation Plans—before you go away please consider 
setting up a pre-authorised donation plan. 
 

If you wish to learn more about this, please feel free to 
pick-up an information package from the church foyer. or 
call the parish office. Thank you - Bob P, Finance Chair. 

DONATIONS 

21st & 22nd May 2016 

Envelopes/Loose $3,423.00 

PAD    $   721.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,494.75 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


